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	Juvenile Court Hearing Alert System
Revision: The previous 15-day alert has been changed to a 20-day alert.
Timely court reports are essential to ensuring the legal rights of our clients and the smooth functioning of the Juvenile Dependency Court system.  In order to help ensure timely court reports and avoidance of court sanctions, effective Monday, March 11, 2013, a new Juvenile Court Hearing Alert System has been implemented.  Based upon information entered into the Juvenile Court JADE system, the Juvenile Court Hearing Alert System will provide e-mail alerts to regional CSWs, SCSWs, ARAs and RAs by the following criteria:

35 Day Alert: Sent to the assigned primary CSW and SCSW 35 days prior to the upcoming court hearing date

20 Day Alert: Sent to the assigned primary CSW, SCSW and ARA 20 days prior to the upcoming court hearing date

7 Day Alert: Sent to the assigned primary CSW, SCSW, ARA and RA 7 days prior to the upcoming court hearing date

Dependency Investigations (DI) and Adoptions CSWs assigned as secondary on CWS/CMS will also receive the alerts, as will their SCSWs and ARAs.  In instances where the DI or Adoptions CSW is responsible for the court report, the assigned primary CSW will also receive the alert to facilitate collaboration on the required court report.

When the CSW has created the court report, received proper supervisor approval, and the clerk has assigned a bar code via the Court Report Bar Code Tracking System, the alerts will cease. In addition, since some calendared hearings do not require submission of a court report by the CSW, not all Juvenile Court hearing alerts sent by the new alert system will require submission of a report. The alerts are provided as information to help ensure timely submission when a report is required. 
Please contact Mohammed Azad of BIS with any questions about this FYI at (562) 345-6642
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If you have any questions regarding this release please 


e-mail your question to:

Policy@dcfs.lacounty.gov  |
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